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The first Canadian microfinance gateway launched today
Toronto, Ont. & Gatineau, Québec – The first Canadian on-line gateway to microfinance (www.microfinance.ca )  launched today. The bilingual website is intended for those who wish to learn more about Canadian organizations and individuals involved in microfinance as a way to help reduce poverty in Canada and around the world. The site features action items, event information, bibliographies, stories, case studies, and numerous photos. 

This gateway is launched in the context of the United Nations International Year of Microcredit (IYM), which aims at raising awareness about the need to develop financial and banking services for millions of underserved people around the world and at promoting microfinance’s contribution to the United Nations’ Millennium Development Goals. 

The site is the work of the Canadian Steering Committee for the IYM, which is made up of over a dozen members from civil society, the private sector and  government. Its membership includes some of Canada’s largest financial institutions, non-profit agencies, microfinance practitioners and the Canadian International Development Agency. The Committee spearheads Canada’s efforts during the IYM. By launching this gateway, it wishes to increase public awareness and understanding of microfinance and its impact on reducing poverty. 

“Access to financial services, such as microcredit, savings and microinsurance, enables poor and low-income people to increase revenue, invest in microenterprise, build assets and mitigate their vulnerability in times of hardship. We are working together to help raise awareness about the need to support microfinance in Canada and around the world,” says Stéphanie Émond, a member of the committee. 
The Canadian Steering Committee is also inviting Canadians to celebrate the National Microfinance Day on October 20, 2005, by taking part in the events organized to highlight the day, by learning more about the sector and informing others in their community.

The Canadian gateway for the UN International Year of Microcredit will be  active at least until November 2006, when Canada will be the host of the Global Microcredit Summit from November 12-15, 2006  in Halifax, Nova Scotia. 
Visit www.microfinance.ca to learn more about microfinance and development issues, for regular updates on Canadian events to celebrate the Year and the National Microfinance Day, to submit events, and to find out how to get involved.
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For more information on the UN International Year of Microcredit consult the UN website: www.yearofmicrocredit.org

For information about the initiatives of the Canadian Steering Committee, please contact: Stéphanie Émond at (819) 997-0867 or info@microfinance.ca

